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I am strongly opposed to ranked-choice voting. In a state with 100% mail-in voting, 

we already lack sufficient transparency in the vote-counting process. For instance, I 

have no way to confirm that my voting choices were correctly applied. Adding further 

obfuscation to the process will further erode whatever trust currently exists in our 

voting system. 


